
I would like to support the proposed ban of Stage 1 aircraft at Centennial Airport 
and the ban of Stage 2 between 10 p.m. and 7 a.m.

My family's residence is directly under the flight path of the these jets and the 
noise in often intolerable, waking children and causing much disturbance. I have 
written twice to Mr. Fronapfel registering this complaint and would like register it
yet again. 

Most airportsaround the world ban night flights of this type yet Centennial is very 
slow to do this, without regard to the surrounding communities' quality of life that
is suffering 

Please let me know the outcome of the FAA decisions on this matter. 

Sincerely,

Jill Bausch


